DRAFT
Pay Matrix Study Committee
9/25/2014

The meeting opened at 1:14 p.m. in attendance were: Robb Jutton, Craig Davis, John Olmstead, Bob Veloski, Paul Dexter and Evelyn Auger.  Bob Veloski departed at 2:00 pm.
The draft minutes from 9/8/14 were reviewed.  No changes were made, motion to accept as written by John Olmstead, second by Paul Dexter, all in favor.

There was discussion regarding the difference between merit-based raises and flat percentage cost-of-living-adjustments (COLA).  It was agreed that the committee should be addressing a pay matrix (Steps and Grades) as opposed to COLAs.  There was discussion about how to fairly establish the market value of labor positions: a comparison to similar towns was the dominant theme, as well as comparisons to surrounding towns (as labor-market competition).  One goal identified for the next meeting was to define the most analogous towns to Sanbornton.
The discussion moved to the goals of the committee: It was decided that the committee should prepare and present at least two pay matrices for the Board of Selectmen to pick from.  Discussion ranged around the steps necessary to create a pay matrix.  Valuing each position, determining a step and grade procedure and defining an acceptable pay range for each position were identified.  Next meeting will begin to assign tasks to accomplish these goals. 

Next meeting was scheduled for 10/8/14 at the Town Office.

John Olmstead made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Paul Dexter, all in favor.  Meeting Adjourned at 2:55 pm.
Respectfully submitted

Robb Jutton, Assessing Assistant
